
 

        

Circular Number: 013 

Monday 10​th​ April, 2017 

 

       Dear Parents/Caregivers, ​Assalaamu alaikum​.  

1. Our school’s ​Student of the Month for March is ​Anisa          

Yasin Ali of the ​11-14 Girls class. According to her          

teacher, Anisa displays exemplary behaviour in class.  

 

In addition, she has completed the memorization of        

Juz’ 30 and has reached Juz’ 28 in Qur’aan recitation. 

2. Last weekend, seven of our students travelled to        

Auckland to participate in the ​FIANZ National Qur’aan        

Competition 2017​. Contestants came from dozens of       

masjids and schools all over New Zealand for a         

two-day event.  

 

Alhamdulillaah​, all of our students:  

○ Iqlas Mohamed​,  
○ Ali Abdirahman Ali​,  
○ Ahmed Deeq Ali​,  
○ Khalid Mohamed​,  
○ Ahmed Adel Abdulhamed Ameer​,  
○ Suha Afzer ​and  

○ Eman Rasheed  

received prizes for the their esteemed participation in        

the Qur’aan Recitation, Hadeeth, Islamic Quiz and       

Oratory categories. 

3. The National Qur’aan Competition prizes will be       

handed out during a special ​awards ceremony on        

Saturday 22 April in Hamilton Masjid at ​11 am         

inshaaAllaah​. Prizes will be awarded to all contestants        

who travelled to Auckland as well as those students         

who participated in front of their class but were not          

selected to compete this year.  
 

There is also a special prize for one student who          

achieved 1st place and was selected the winner of         

their category throughout New Zealand. 

 

All parents, students, their families and community       

members are invited to attend this event. 

 

4. New Zealand Muslims Sports Association has invited       

our school to their ​Inter-madrasah Boys’ Soccer       

Tournament and ​Qur’aan/Oratory Competition on     

Sunday 30 April in Rongomai Park, Flat Bush,        

Auckland.  

 

The 7-a-side soccer is scheduled to start at 9 am in           

two categories: 

○ Under 10​ (born on/after 1st July, 2006) 

○ Under 13​ (born on/after  1st July, 2003) 

NZMSA has decided that the Qur’aan/Oratory Contest       

is only for the boys participating in the soccer         

tournament.  

Boys wishing to participate will have enough time to         

train for the tournament after classes and during the         

upcoming public school holidays.  

Please note that the teacher in charge (on a volunteer          

basis) will make the initial and final selection of the          

teams and we ask students and parents to respect the          

decision.  

5. Extra help / coaching​: If your child is on Qaa‘idah          

lessons or struggling in Qur’aan reading and not        

progressing quickly enough, the Principal is happy to        

give extra time and help to your child outside         

madrasah hours until they complete Qaa‘idah and can        

read the Qur’aan by themselves.  

 

Please call or text on ​021-0265-7910​ to book a time.  

6. If you have any outstanding fees, please pay them as          

soon as possible.  

Fees are due on the ​10​th of every month for ​as long as             

a student remains enrolled​.  
You can preferably pay by internet/phone banking       

into WMA’s madrasah account:  

                                   ​02-0320-0143860-07  

or pay cash in person. If you cannot afford to pay,           

please inform us. 

Was-salaamu alaikum​. 
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